

Ladywell Primary School NEWSLETTER JANUARY

Thursday 9 January 2014

P.T.A

The next meeting is on 16th January at 7.30pm 2014.

PARENT COUNCIL

The next meeting of the Parent Council is on Thursday 9 January 2014 at 7pm.

P1 ENROLMENTS

Children who attain the age of 5 years between the 1st of March 2014 and 28th February 2015 should register for school during week beginning 13 January.

Our Enrolment Dates are as follows:

Monday 13 January 9.30 am – 11.30am

Monday 13 January 1.30 pm – 2.30 pm

Wednesday 15 January 9.30 am – 11.30am

Thursday 16 January 9.30am – 11.30am

Thursday 16 January 1.30pm – 2.30pm

MATHS WEEK

This year we are holding our annual MATHS WEEK. The focus this year is on "Financial Education". Lots of exciting and different activities have been organised and a leaflet is coming to you very soon.

Our Parent Drop- In Sessions are on Tuesday 28th of January from 11am until 12noon and again on Thursday 30th January from 9.30am until 10.30am.

VISITING PANTOMIME

On Monday 20 January at 9.30am, we are having a visiting theatre group to school to perform a pantomime for the children. This year their production is "Beauty and the Beast' information.

DALZIEL HIGH SCHOOL Information Evening

There is the opportunity to attend a "Question and Answer" session in Ladywell Primary School Wednesday 5 March at 6.30pm. Mr Birch, HT of Dalziel High and his Depute, Mrs Allison, will be available to provide information and answer questions for P7 Parents and Children! P7 children are welcome to come along too. Parents who will have applied for a placing request may also attend.

HOLIDAYS

FEBRUARY HOLIDAY
School closed – Monday 10 & Tuesday 11
Only one INSET Day – Wednesday 12 February
EASTER HOLIDAYS
School closes on Friday 4 April
School re-opens on Tuesday 22 April
(Easter Monday 21 April – closed)
School Closed Monday 5 May
One INSET Day Tuesday 6 May

LETTERS HOME / FORMS / DINNER Money

Please check your child's school bags for school mail / letters and forms as many children are not returning letters /forms or saying that they have not received them. When they have looked in their bags, they have found several old letters/forms. We are happy to provide Dinner Money to any child who has forgotten or lost their Dinner Money but we would appreciate that the money owed is repaid to the office. I know that most of you do this immediately and we are very grateful but it is very embarrassing for us to be asking for outstanding debts to be paid from others.

HOME /SCHOOL DIARIES

As you know, each child has a school diary that should be brought to school each day. This allows Homework and other information to be noted. The teacher writes a weekly comment each Friday, giving you an update on the child's week. It was agreed that you should acknowledge this comment and most parents take this opportunity and do so. This allows two-way communication. It was also decided, that if parents did not acknowledge comments after 3 consecutive weeks, the class teacher would stop writing weekly comments. You may therefore, find a note explaining this in your child's diary and what to do, if you wish the comments to restart.

LADYWELL PRIMARY WEBSITE

We are still adding to our website.
The address is: www.ladywellprimary.org.uk